

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

September 22, 2023

The Honorable Thomas E. Dernoga Chair Prince George's County Council Wayne K. Curry County Administration Building 1301 McCormick Drive Largo, Maryland 20774

Dear Chair Dernoga:

Enclosed for the County Council's consideration is a Bill that proposes to establish a four-year term for appointees to the Task Differential Task Force. Under current law new appointees are named every year. The appointment process is time consuming, so it is recommended that members appointed to the annual task force serve a four-year term to relieve some of the burden of identifying appointees each year.

The Council's favorable consideration of this legislation is requested. If you have any questions, please contact my office or Stanley A. Earley, Director, Office of Management and Budget at (301) 952-3218.

Sincerely,

Angela D. Alsobrooks County Executive

Angela alsobrooks

County Exec

Enclosures